
PUBLIC HEARING~ CONDUCT A PUBLIC HEARING TO RECEIVE PUBLIC 

COMMENT ON THE CITY OF BAY CITY’S PROPOSED BUDGET FOR FISCAL 

YEAR 2025. 

 

 

 

 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
  

PUBLIC HEARING DATE: 

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 17, 2024 AT 5 PM 

 

BUDGET HEARING WILL BE ON THE FOLLOWING: 

 

FY 2025 Proposed Budget- City of Bay City (Charter section 10.05 & LCG 

102.006) 

 

All information pertaining to the City’s Budget can be reviewed at the following 

locations: 

 

City Secretary’s Office 

Bay City Public Library 

City of Bay City’s Website-  www.cityofbaycity.org/193/Budget 

 

http://www.cityofbaycity.org/193/Budget

